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News Release  

 

Annual Audit Presented to Council 
    
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 2, Ohiarihkó:wa / July 2009) The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke (MCK) would like to announce that the annual audit of the MCK 
2008/2009 budgeted expenses was presented to Chief and Council on Monday, 
June 29th at the final Council meeting of the current term. 
 
“We are quite pleased that, despite a difficult year in budget management, we 
have once again met our goal of a zero balance and avoided encountering a 
deficit”, said Marcy Delisle, Director of Finance. 
 
Chief and Council accepted and finalized the Audited report which was prepared 
by the Accounting firm of Horwath Leebosh Appel. The audited report will be 
released to the Community via the MCK's Annual Report by the end of the 
summer. 
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For information about this release, please contact:        
Gene Diabo, MCK Communications Officer 
450 632 7500 ext. 254 
gene.diabo@mck.ca     
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